UNATEGO CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF EDUCATION AGENDA
TENTATIVE
MONDAY, MARCH 20, 2017
BUDGET WORKSHOP
6:00 P.M.

BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
CALLED TO ORDER
7:00 P.M.
UNATEGO MIDDLE/SR HIGH SCHOOL
ROOM #93
ADDENDUM

4, ADMINISTRATIVE ACTION

4.9 Accept Phyllis Blinco’s resignation to retire as Art Teacher (3.20.17 C2)
4.10  Accept Sandra Greenman’s resignation to retire as LTA (3.20.17 C3)

4.9

3.20.17 C1

RESOLVED: Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools that this Board does
hereby accept Phyllis Blincoe’s resignation to retire, effective July 1, 2017 as presented (Art
Teacher).

4.10

3.20.17 C2

RESOLVED: Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent of Schools that this Board does
hereby accept Sandra Greenman’s resignation to retire, effective July 1, 2017 as presented
(Licensed Teaching Assistant, Otego).



IANR GTRESCEA TR B

j MR 4 1891 County Rd 35
Mt. Upton, NY 13809
March 1, 2017

To Whom it May Concern,

| hereby terminate my position in the Unatego Central School District effective July 1,
2017. It has been my pleasure working with the students and faculty over the years. In the
spirit of Dr. Seuss | must say, “ Times have changed and so have |, and now it’s time to say

goodbye.”
Thank you for your continued dedication to The Arts in enriching the lives of the stu-

dents in our district.

Sincerely,

Phyllis E. Blincoe



Sandra M. Greenman
145 Secor Road
Otego, N.Y. 13825

March 14, 2017

i kg :':.-1 l "‘53-
Dr. David 8. Richards S
Superintendent of Schools
Unatego Central School District
2641 State Highway 7 e,
P‘o- BOX 483 AT R4 ssavevaues LTI T wemsp
Otego, N.Y. 13825

Dear Dr. Richards,

I hereby terminats my position in the Unatego Central School District, due to retirement, effective July 1,
2017.

It has been an honor to serve the school district over the past 23 years. My time here has been a fulfiling
experience. It is gratifying to know | have had the opportunity to have a positive effect in helping so many
students over the years. | will truly miss the students and my colleagues, many whom have bacome true

friends.

Sincerely,

Sandra M. Greenman



